Dear WP3-partners

The revised version of the detailed workplan of WP3 and a template for data-compilation are now available at the CHARM webpage. These documents contain precise indications on the work each of us should do to fulfill the deliverables of WP3. 

Please remember that all partners should compile vegetation data from their area even if they are not directly involved in WP3, so the information in the detailed workplan is relevant for everybody.

Please let me know if there are any problems in downloading the files or other problems concerning the information.

All the best,

Dorte

